
	
  

	
  

	
  

Project	
  Update	
  
	
  
Date:	
   July	
  1,	
  2014	
  
Re:	
  	
   5225	
  S.	
  Cottage	
  Grove	
  Avenue

	
  
Construction activity will begin on Monday, July 7 to extend the fiber infrastructure to the new 
Facilities Services building. The work involves installation of conduit from the construction site at 
East 52nd St. and South Cottage Grove Ave. to East 55th St. and South Ingleside Ave.  
 
The campus community can expect the following: 

• Underground street borings and trenching will occur; see graphic below. 
• Two-way traffic will remain in place and sidewalks will remain open. 
• Signage and flaggers will be in place. 
• Duration of the work is 3 weeks, weather permitting. 

 
 

	
  
	
  
For	
  information,	
  contact	
  Tom	
  Bolan,	
  IT	
  Services	
  manager,	
  at	
  773.259.7733	
  or	
  
tbolan@uchicago.edu.	
  	
  


